
National Executive Board Meets During ATX 2024

The National Executive Board (NEB) met last week during the NATCA
Activism and Training Expo (ATX) in Las Vegas. Read recent minutes from the
NEB meetings here.

Unum LTD Open Season Ends This Friday, Dec. 20! 

There are only a few days left to enroll in Unum! The 2024 open season ends
on Dec. 20. This benefit is exclusive to NATCA members and has been
specially negotiated to provide comprehensive coverage tailored to your needs

https://www.natca.org/neb-minutes/


as an aviation safety professional. 

Don’t wait to safeguard your financial future.

​Enroll today at natcadisability.com.

NATCA 2025 Calendars Have Been Shipped!

If you requested a NATCA Calendar before the deadline on Nov. 8, your
calendar has been mailed through the USPS to your preferred address listed in
MyNATCA. The calendars should be arriving shortly.

Please allow up to two weeks for delivery. If you have any questions, please
contact NATCA’s Membership Department at membership@natca.org.

http://natcadisability.com
mailto:membership@natca.org


This year’s cover features a photo of San Francisco ATCT (SFO) from NATCA
member Kyle Evans (Sacramento ATCT, SMF). San Francisco is also the
location of NATCA’s 2025 Convention! Thank you to all of our members who
submitted photos for the calendar.

We look forward to highlighting your work in the coming year. If you would like
to submit a photo for the 2026 calendar, please do so here.
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